
The Florida Association of Destination Marketing 
Organizations, through the Community Foundation of 
Sarasota County, is pleased to offer the Dave Warren 
Scholarship Fund.

This exciting scholarship opportunity is available to juniors who 
plan to make a career in the hospitality industry within the state 
of Florida. Selection criteria includes the personal goals of the 
student, financial need and community involvement.

Receive money for school and recognition of the award at the 
Florida Association of Destination Marketing Organization's 
Destination Marketing Summit at the Hammock Beach 
Resort in Palm Coast, Florida, April 18-20, 2018 .

You are encouraged to be prepared and submit your application 
early!

How do I apply?
Apply online at www.CFSarasota.org and click on scholarships. 
Complete the application and submit the required 
documentation including: Student Aid Report (SAR), 
current high school transcript, resume, and one letter of 
recommendation. Incomplete and/or late applications will not 
be considered. 

Other Student Resources
n   Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA): 

www.fafsa.ed.gov

n   Sarasota County Schools Scholarship Scene Publication: 
www.sarasotacountyschools.net/students.aspx

Scholarships

Planning a Career in Hospitality? 

Application Deadline: 
Jan. 26, 2018

Since 1979, the Community  
Foundation of Sarasota County  
has awarded more than $17.1  
million in scholarships to students 
in Sarasota, Manatee and 
Charlotte counties.

To learn more about traditional 
student, adult learners, special 
interest and other scholarship  
programs, visit:  
www.CFSarasota.org

Got questions? Would you like to request an 
application? Contact Earl Young, Scholarship 
Manager, at EYoung@CFSarasota.org or 
941.556.7114.




